Juniors Report for AGM – Thursday 19th June 2025

The Juniors Season started in February this year with the Saturday group performing “Our Teachers A Troll”.
Both nights played to good audience sizes and the feedback from parents was great!

In May the Monday group performed “Trojan Women”.  Also played to good houses both nights and feedback again was super!

Both groups are now working towards the summer Showcase in the studio in July.
The Saturday group are performing a cut down version of “A Hundred Words For Snow”.
The Monday group are performing a short excerpt from “Medea”.
We will also be showcasing some of our LAMDA work.

We held our first set of LAMDA exams in March and all the students received a Distinction grade, which we are over the moon about.

Both groups have good numbers of children and we are still operating a very healthy waiting list.

Super excited for both groups performing in “Nativity”!! 

Huge thanks to Leanne Campbell-Phillips and Evie O’Connell.  
Ella Townsend and Doug Robinson for great tech support
Matt Gray, Amy Walker, Alison Hancock, Elena Hancock for chaperoning 

Thanks for your continued support of the juniors
Claudia x

